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August 2020 Issue 

Hear ye, hear ye friends of GHC!  
 
We are less than 100 days away from Election Day! It’s hard to believe how quickly the year 
has flown by, and how soon we will be facing the most important election of our genera-
tion.  
 

The past couple of months since our May 2020 Newsletter have been eventful. We con-
ducted our first GHC General Zoom Meeting on June 9th, with an informative presentation 
by Bosque County Republican Chair, Janet Jackson. The RPT convention was held in a virtu-
al format. Sadly, TFRW’s Tribute to Women had to be cancelled, but we look forward to honoring our members 
at a future date. We have a new Chairman of the Republican Party of Texas, Ret. Lt. Col. Allen West, and, a new 
Vice-Chair, Cat Parks. Your clubs have been effectively soldiering through the health crisis to conduct virtual 
meetings and events, and phone banks. Thank you for all your efforts in a difficult time. You can’t keep good Re-
publican women down!  
 

And, we have much to look forward to!  
 

Our candidates meet-and-greet and celebration of GHC’s 58th Anniversary is right around the corner on August 
18th. Many of our multi-county and statewide candidates are planning to attend, so please encourage your 
members to support this effort to meet them, get their yard signs and push cards.  
Our new RPT Vice-Chair, Cat Parks, will be joining us too! It is currently scheduled to take place at the Menden-
hall Center, but we are working on alternate locations in case that venue cannot accommodate us, so stay 
tuned! Space will be limited per the facility’s restrictions and lunch will be provided, so please RSVP to our GOTV 
Chair, Rachel Redus, rachelredus@gmail.com, or Event Co-Chair, Dr. Milinda Morris McConnell, milind-
ammd@gmail.com. Our inaugural GHC Voters Guide will be debuted at the event. It is a virtual guide listing the 
Republican candidates in GHC’s 13 counties. Please plan to share the GHC Voters Guide with your membership, 
family, friends and neighbors!  
 

We have already started planning our Diamond Anniversary gala to celebrate GHC’s 60th year in 2022! Our 
board member, Dana Khan, is chairing the event. The committee will start having meetings in the near future, 
and we hope you will volunteer to help us make it a great success!  
 

Please remember to bring socks to our events for GHC’s "Socks for the Homeless" project. We will continue   
collecting them to honor our late President, George H.W. Bush.  
 

While our world and how we conduct our lives has changed, our resolve and steadfast love for this country re-
mains the same. As Republican women, we are called to be courageous and stand up to defend the best country 
in the world. Lady Liberty needs us to survive, so we must unite to elect our candidates in November. I pray God 
will continue to bless all of you, the great State of Texas, and the United States of America!  
 
Warm Regards, 
Sophia Mafrige, GHCFRW President  
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Please Join Our Greater Houston Council GOTV RALLY! 

 August 18, 2020 
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Greater Houston Council FRW Board 
News Bites 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Be sure to check our new public Facebook page and like us!  
 https://www.facebook.com/Greater-Houston-Council-of-Federated-Republican-Women-Public-Page-

109933814013911/ 
 

From GHC Treasurer       
 

We are in search of GHCFRW stuff which may be in members’ care.  GHCFRW has rented a storeroom in  
Extra Space Storage at 7879 Katy Freeway; a hop, skip and a jump from Mendenhall Center.  NO keys are 
needed! The idea is to consolidate everything in one place. You may bring items to our board and/or general 
meetings.  I will be happy to accompany you to Extra Space Storage afterwards. You may also bring items to 
Sophia Mafrige Law Office 9219 Katy Freeway Ste 211 Houston, TX 77024.  

Thanks!   
Your Treasurer, Micheline Hutson may be contacted at (713) 825-7720 or. mhutson@sbcglobal.net 

 

Greater Houston Council NEW SOCKS FOR THE HOMELESS  
The “41” Sock Project 

 

Thanks to participants at Nuts and Bolts, Greater Houston Council has gathered a significant amount of new 
packaged socks of all kinds and sizes.  This is a wonderful way to honor President George H. W. Bush.  This is 
an ongoing project for 2020. These socks will be distributed at 
the November 17, 2020 meeting to club representatives from 
the fourteen counties.  The representatives in turn, will be able 
to distribute to worthy local charities. This is a great way to gain 
Caring for America and Club Achievement Award points. Please 
bring new packaged socks of all kinds and sizes to every Greater 
Houston Council meeting this year.  Start a new sock drive from 
your club! 
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RED DIALER UPDATE 
WOW PAT BAUGHMAN, CY FAIR RW! – YOU ROCK!   

THIS IS INSPIRATION FOR US ALL! 

 

Monday July 27, 2020 

Patriots, 

We are  less than 100 days out and it’s crunch time.  As I said last week Election Integrity is of 
upmost importance!  Our Houston volunteers made the most calls for the second week in a 
row!  Let’s go for three!  Pat Baughman led the way with 748 calls last week, and 474 calls this 
week.  Way to go Pat!   Our current call list is on Power Dialer, and so its easy to pop out calls. 
When Power Dialer is on, the system is making five calls at a time.  The name of the person that 
picks up, will pop up on your screen as they answer.  You may have to be ready to talk to them 
before their name comes up.  Remember the script is a guide not an absolute.  

 The Red Dialer VEP program has been tremendously successful.  Our original goal was 100K new 
voter registrations and we have surpassed over 130K. 

We are now recruiting election workers because of the importance of election integrity.  Soon 
we will move to Voter ID calls and GOTV (Get Out The Vote) calls.  Closer to the election, calls 
will be made for individual targeted races.  

 Victory 2020 Strike Force is headed statewide by Rhonda Lacy, and in the Houston Area by Dana 
Myers and myself.    We are recruiting volunteers to make these calls and later move on to work 
with individual targeted races.  We need clubs to adopt a race and stay with it through the elec-
tion!  If anyone is interested in the fight to Keep Texas Red, they can contact Dana or myself. 

Texas is a Battleground state!  We will be switching to call for individual races soon. But right 
now, it’s Election Integrity.  Come on Houston, let’s get calling!!! 

 Keep Texas Red! 

 

Joni Matthews 

 281-222-0081 

mommabear@hctc.net 

 Dana Myers 

832-413-1835 

DLM@spiersgroup.com 

 

Sign up for a training session for VEP Voter Registration! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSeEdcJpWvcCjhIF3nY-

NqGqNcjf7rHngAuf9Pq1ZBA6tQVGyg/

viewform  

October 5—Last Day to Register to Vote 

October 13-30 Early Voting 

November 3—Election Day! 
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Greater Houston Council 

Minutes to General Meeting 

June 9th, 2020 

Via Zoom 
 

The meeting was called to order at 10:15 AM by Sophia Mafrige, President.  The meeting was conducted via 
Zoom video conference. 

Angelina Gooden, Club Liaisons, Southern Counties, led the opening prayer and Sophia Mafrige led the 
pledges. 

VP of Membership, Kittie Rice, conducted a roll call of the clubs and confirmed that there was a quorum of 
member clubs present. 

Approval of Minutes - The minutes of the General Meeting/Nuts-N-Bolts on February 11, 2020 were present-
ed.  Tina Gibson moved to accept the minutes as submitted and Barbara Tague 2nd the motion.  The minutes 
were accepted as submitted. 

The Treasurer’s Report was presented by Treasurer, Micheline Hutson, and were approved as submitted. 
Sophia reminded Micheline that there will be fees for the President’s Handbook but those expenses had not 
come through yet. 

Bylaws Report - Barbara Tague, Bylaws Chair, presented the proposed modifications to the Bylaws.  A motion 
was made by Cindy Wingo to accept the modifications, the motion was seconded by Kittie Rice.  The motion 
passed. 

Gwen Withrow, 1st VP Programs, introduced our featured speaker, Janet Jackson.  Janet discussed the up-
coming RPT convention. 

Sophia discussed the upcoming meetings.  Sophia explained that the Trini Mendenhall Center is now open 
with 25% capacity which means approximately 60 attendees could be present for our next meeting on Sep-
tember 15th.  We should also be able to have our August GOTV event at Trini Mendenhall.  Sophia men-
tioned that she would like to include celebrating GHC’s 58th birthday during the GOTV event.  

There were no reports from other Board Members. 

Announcements –  

a.  Sophia thanked the committee that worked on the President’s Handbook, Barbara Tague, Jennifer 
 Knesek and Dana Khan.  

b.  Sophia also discussed the status of the Voters Guide and thanked Rachel Redus for all her hard work 
 in putting it together.  Sophia announced that the Board will be meeting next week to decide on 
 the date for the GOTV event in August. 

c.  Tina Gibson, Newsletter Editor, asked everyone to send pictures and reports by July 25th for the 
 next newsletter. 

d.  Cindy Seigel will be GHC’s honoree for TFRW’s Tribute to Women Luncheon. GHC will be sponsor
 ing a table for the event.  We look forward to seeing everyone at the event. 

e.  Sophia reminded everyone the next meeting will be September 15th and the program will focus on 
 judicial candidates. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:25 AM by Sophia Mafrige. 

  

Submitted by,  

Cindy Wingo, GHC Recording Secretary 

7/26/20 
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LEGISLATIVE REPORT 

by SJ Swanson 

We are currently in Texas’ 86th Legislature Interim, with interim committees doing work per the charges of the Speaker of the 

House issued November 2019 https://house.texas.gov/_media/pdf/interim-charges-86th.pdf, and Texas Senate stands ad-

journed sine die. In January 2021, Texas will enter the regular session of the 87th Legislature. 

We are currently in the 116th U.S. Congress.  The following is information from U.S. Congressman Dan Crenshaw of Texas’ 2nd 

Congressional District. 

PROTECTING OUR COMMUNITY FROM COVID-19 

COVID-19 is having a severe impact on public health and our economy in Houston. But we can overcome this challenge together.    

I am in constant contact with hospitals and those on the front lines of this fight to make sure they have what they need to keep our 

communities safe and I’m encouraging Texans to take personal precautions to protect themselves and others from the pandemic. 

I’ve distributed 50,000 masks to help people in our community do their part to prevent the spread. I also helped provide billions in 

federal resources to meet the needs of our health care workers, bolster the capacity of our health care system, and improve our 

testing capabilities. And I have repeatedly stepped in to extend federal support for COVID-19 testing in Houston. 

I’ll continue this work as we continue to fight this public health crisis. We are Houston Strong and we will get through this.  (you 

can find updates and resources on the congressman’s House website https://crenshaw.house.gov/coronavirus-resources/). 

HOLDING PHARMACEUTICAL COMPANIES ACCOUNTABLE AND LOWERING DRUG PRICES 

Americans pay too much for prescription drugs. That’s why I helped introduce legislation (H.R. 19) along with other Republicans to 

hold pharmaceutical companies accountable, improve transparency, and lower your drug costs. My bill would stop pharmaceutical 

companies from engaging in unfair and uncompetitive behavior that raises your out-of-pocket costs at the pharmacy counter 

(https://congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/house-bill/19). 

 

This plan also increases transparency in our health care system and protects your access to new drugs to ensure that America - not 

China - remains the world leader in medical innovation. 

I’m also fighting back against dangerous policies like price controls in Congress like Nancy Pelosi’s H.R. 3. One independent analysis 

of this bill found that it would lead to as many as 100 fewer life-saving drugs from coming to market because of the innovation lost 

as a result of this bill. That is unacceptable, especially as American innovators are working tirelessly to find a vaccine for COVID-19.  

We can lower drug prices without killing the medical innovation Americans rely upon. 

PROTECTING PEOPLE WITH PRE-EXISTING CONDITIONS AND GIVING YOU CONTROL OF YOUR CARE 

Americans living with pre-existing conditions should never be denied health care coverage. This is personal for me - my mom died 

of cancer when I was just 10 years old. That’s why I’m supporting legislation in Congress that requires insurance companies to pro-

vide health care coverage to people with pre-existing conditions.   

I also believe Americans should be in control of their health care, rather than being beholden to insurance companies or govern-

ment regulation. That’s why I’m working to expand direct primary care for Americans, which will allow greater flexibility and choice 

for patients while improving the doctor-to-patient relationship that we know is critical to quality of care. 

I’ll continue these efforts in Congress to fight for people with pre-existing conditions and make commonsense improvements to 

deliver higher-quality, affordable health care.  
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SUMMER 2020 CLUB EVENTS  

 

 

 

 

 

Top: HCRP Masks of Hope drive, President Sophia Mafrige with 

Judge Michael Landrum and Mary Grace Landrum.  Ann Lee’s 

annual July 4th flag raising with Magic Circle and Memorial 

West RW members.  

Middle: RWC of Katy at President Jennifer Haar’s home. 

 Bottom: Fort Bend RW and RWC of Katy members were SD 

Caucus Chairs at the Ft. Bend SD conventions. 
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MORE SUMMER 2020 CLUB EVENTS  

 

Fort Bend RW, RWC of Katy  and other Fort Bend 

County delegates, elected officials and candidates 

met at Freedom Hall in Richmond during  3 days 

of the State Convention, to coach each other on 

the  online voting and Zoom meeting process. 

Below: West Pearland RW held a Republican Victory Rally June 13, 2020 

at the Caboose BBQ in Alvin, TX. It was standing room only and very suc-

cessful. The event went Facebook Live on our page. WPRW has developed 

a slide show promotion of our Republican Candidates. Both can be viewed 

on our West Pearland Republican Women Facebook page. 
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MORE SUMMER CLUB EVENTS 

 

Lake Conroe Area RW honored 6 scholarship winners from 2 school 

districts. Scholarships were named in memory of Neddie Jane 

Wilkerson, Montgomery County Republican Party Chair Dr. Wally 

Wilkerson’s wife who passed away this year. 
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August 26, 2020 

Greater Houston Council FRW Celebrates  

the 100th Anniversary of Women’s Right to Vote 

Amendment XIX—The right of citizens of the United States to vote shall not be 

denied or abridged by the United States or by any state on account of sex. 

The Republican Party pioneered the right of women to vote and was consistent in its support throughout the long campaign for 
acceptance. It was the first major party to advocate equal rights for women and the principle of equal pay for equal work.   

☆ Suffragists began their organized fight for women’s right to vote in 1848. For 72 years, they marched, picketed and lobbied for 

the right to the ballot.  

☆ By a vote of 50-47, Tennessee became the last state needed to ratify the 19th Amendment on Aug. 18, 1920. A  proclamation 

declared the 19th Amendment ratified and part of the US Constitution on Aug. 26, 1920. 

☆ 100 years later, more than 68 million women vote in elections.  

☆ The tri-colors, purple, white and gold, symbolizing loyalty, purity and life, was used exclusively by Congressional Union/

National Woman’s Party.  

☆ White and gold are the two colors historically used by the suffrage movement. 

☆ Gold pins, ribbons and sashes, as well as yellow roses became symbols of the cause.   

☆ Wearing white has become a visual symbol of solidarity for women.  

☆ The yellow rose is the symbol of the women’s suffrage movement. 

On June 28, 1919, the Texas legislature voted to ratify the Nineteenth Amendment, the first southern state to do so. For more in-
formation on the Texas Women’s Suffrage Movement go to the National Parks Service website: https://www.nps.gov/articles/
texas-women-s-history.htm  

Upcoming Events You Do Not Want to Miss! 

Fort Bend RW  

100th Anniversary of the 19th 
Amendment 

August 26,2020  

11:00 am—1:00 pm 

Freedom Hall 

1612 Crabb River Rd. Richmond, 77469 

Featured Speaker Toni Anne Dashiell  

Meeting in person or Zoom 

Wear white or your  

Suffragette Costume! 

Support our candidates, meet the 

Women for Trump team!  

 

RSVP 

www.fortbendrepublicanwomen.com 
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More Greater Houston Council FRW Club News and Events 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Join us Saturday, the 10th of October  

6:00pm to 9:00pm  

The Coldspring Community Shelter 

201 HWY 150, Coldspring, TX 77331 

Featuring a live auction to benefit the SJCGOP 

 Plus our keynote speaker this year  

Dinesh D'Souza! 

 

 

 

201 Hwy 150, Coldspring TX 77331 

281-761-3676 | www. TRCCA.com 

Paid for by the San Jacinto County Republican Party  

HAPPY Anniversary to 

The greater Houston council of federated republican women! 

 

 

 

 

June 15, 2020 marked 58 years since the first organizational meeting leading to the formation of the 

Greater Houston Council of Federated Republican Women! August 8th will mark the 58th anniversary of  

the adoption of our bylaws, thus making us an official organization! The original name was Harris County 

Council of Federated Republican Women.  Since then, hundreds of women have served on the executive 

board and thirty two have served as president of our organization.  We salute the Republican Women who 

had the foresight to blaze the trail for us into the 21st Century.  In these difficult times let us gather 

strength from our history as we continue our mission “to promote political education in order to increase 

the effectiveness of Republican Women in the cause of good government”! 
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Congratulations to Our New State Party Leadership! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our newly elected State Party Leaders Lt. Col. Allen West our State Party Chairman, and 
Cat Parks our State Party Vice Chairman!  

Congratulations also go to Toni Anne Dashiell, National Committeewoman and Dr. Robin Armstrong,        
National Committeeman on their re election. 

The State Republican Executive Committee members elected during the convention can be found at 
www.texasgop.org. 

Contact your Congressional District Caucus Chair for a list of your CD National Delegates, Alternates and 
Presidential Electors.  

You can also find Chairman West’s statement on the convention and the rough draft of the 2020 platform at 
www.texasgop.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Houston Council FRW and TFRW looks forward to working with our new  

RPT leaders in the brutal battle ahead.   

WE ARE THE STORM! 
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The Presidential Election Can Be Changed  

Without a Constitutional Amendment! 

 

 

 

From the National Republican Party Platform 

“We oppose the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact and any other scheme to abolish or distort the procedures 

of the Electoral College. An unconstitutional effort to impose National Popular Vote would be a grave threat to our fed-

eral system and a guarantee of corruption, as every ballot box in every state would offer a chance to steal 

the presidency. We urge state legislatures that have voted for this proposal to rescind their approval.” 

What the heck is that? 

The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact is an agreement among a group of U.S. states and the District of Colum-

bia “ to award all their respective electoral votes to whichever presidential candidate wins the overall popular vote in 

the 50 states and the District of Columbia.” Wikipedia  

Article Two, Section Two of the U. S. Constitution states: 

Each State shall appoint, in such Manner as the Legislature thereof may direct, a Number of Electors, equal to the 

whole Number of Senators and Representatives to which the State may be entitled in the Congress: but no Senator or 

Representative, or Person holding an Office of Trust or Profit under the United States, shall be appointed an Elector. 

The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact (NPVIC), when adopted by the State Legislature directs the Electors to 

cast Presidential and Vice-Presidential Votes per the national popular vote. In effect, this turns the Presidential Elec-

tions into a National Popularity contest.  The candidates will then focus on the most populous states (think bright blue 

California and New York) rather than the entire country.   

What is the Current Status of NPVIC?  

Remembering that 270 Electoral Votes are needed, fifteen States and one Jurisdiction (Washington, DC) controlling 

196 Electoral Votes have adopted NPVIC.  Not surprisingly, these states are clustered on the East and West Coasts and 

Illinois.  This means that only 74 Electoral Vote States are needed to turn the Presidential Election into a Popularity 

Contest.   

What Can Republican Women Do? 

Our National Committeewoman, Toni Anne Dashiell, presented our options at the No-

vember, 2018  meeting of the Greater Houston Council of Republican Women.  During 

her eye-opening T.A.D. talk, these action items were suggested: 

1: Educate your friends and family. If any live in the twelve states previously adopted 

NPVIC, request rescission of the Compact.  

2.  Pass resolutions and present them to elected officials. 

Toni Anne Dashiell is fighting hard to defeat the NPVIC.  Language mirroring the National 

Republican Party Platform should be inserted into the Texas State GOP Platform to support this effort.     
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NFRW President Ann Schockett Responds to  

Cancellation of Jacksonville GOP Convention Activities 

Voices Support for President Trump's Action - 

“President Trump is focused on leading the American people during this unprece-

dented crisis," NFRW President Ann Schockett said in response to the decision to can-

cel the Jacksonville portion of the Republican National Convention. "This action again 

proves his strength and caring. Protecting Americans, including our health and safety, remains, as always, 

utmost on his mind."  

 

ARE YOU A DELEGATE OR ALTERNATE? NFRW would like to recognize our many members who are duly 

elected delegates and alternates to the 2020 RNC Convention. Please help us complete our list by sending 

your name, state and position to NFRW Communications Director Lisa Ziriax at lziriax@nfrw.org by Tuesday 

morning, July 28th, to be included on the list to be showcased on our website.  

 

NFRW TIPS FOR EFFECTIVE MEDIA ADVISORIES 

(Publicizing your meetings and events, in-person and virtual) 

 1. Write “Media Advisory” at the top of the page. 

2. Keep it short and to the point – no more than a page. 

3. Include the date and the name and phone number of the event MEDIA contact. 

4. Write a headline that grabs attention and conveys the newsworthiness of the event. 

5. Details should be easy to read – bullet points of who, what, when, where and why - work best. 

 Provided by NFRW Communications Director Lisa Ziriax. 

 

NFRW Program Committee  

The NFRW Program Committee has launched a new training video series to help clubs plan their local 

meetings. The first video in the series was provided by the NFRW Homeland Security Committee on Electrici-

ty and Homeland Security.   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UMP9S9YGwzs&feature=youtu.be  



 15 

 

 

 

GREATER HOUSTON COUNCIL OF FEDERATED REPUBLICAN WOMEN 

2020/2021 Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN (VOTING) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN EX-OFFICIO (NON-VOTING) 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENTIAL APPOINTEES EX-OFFICIO (NON-VOTING) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bylaws 

Campaign Activities  

County Chair Liaison 

Legislative 

Newsletter 

Public Relations 

Barbara Tague, Tomball RW 

Gayla Baker, Brazosport RW 

Emely McHattie, Village RW 

SJ Swanson, Village RW 

Tina Gibson, Fort Bend RW 

Carmen Crenshaw, Magic Circle RW 

Hospitality 

Historian 

Club Liaison-Northern Counties 

Club Liaison-Southern Counties 

Edie Holland, Chair Bay Area RW and Dana Khan, Co-Chair NW Forest RW 

Hon. Toni Lawrence, Cy Fair RW 

Pearl Maggio, Montgomery County RW 

Hon. Angelina Gooden, San Jacinto RW 

President Sophia Mafrige, Magic Circle RW 

1st VP Programs Gwen Withrow, Spindletop RW 

2nd VP Membership Kittie Rice, Spindletop RW 

3rd VP Special Events Dr. Milinda Morris, Central Houston RW 

4th VP Finance Cheryl Dalton, Magic Circle RW 

Recording Secretary Cindy Wingo, RW of Katy 

Corresponding Secretary Jennifer Knesek, Magic Circle RW 

Treasurer/PAC Treasurer Micheline Hutson, Cy Fair RW 

Immediate Past President Hon. Cindy Siegel, Magic Circle RW 

Advisor to President 

Chaplain 

 Protocol 

TFRW/NFRW Liaison 

GOTV 

Social Media 

Parliamentarian 

Jessica Colon, Texas Tea Party RW 

Ann Lee, Memorial West RW 

Barbara Tague, Tomball RW 

Theresa Kosmoski, Village RW 

Rachel Redus, Tri-County RW 

Alice Melancon, Montgomery County RW 

Theresa Kosmoski, Village RW 
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All General and Executive Committee Meetings at  

Trini Mendenhall Community Center  

1414 Wirt Rd. Houston 77055 

 

 General Meetings 9:30 am—noon 

September 15 

November 17 

Executive Committee Meetings 10:00 am 

August 18 

October 13 
For more information please go to www.ghcfrwpac.org 

Or contact President Sophia Mafrige at ghc2020prez@aol.com  

 

☆ August 18—GHCFRW GOTV Rally 11:00 am—1:00 pm Trini Mendenhall Community Center 

☆ August 26—100 Anniversary of the 19th Amendment, Women’s Right to Vote! 

☆ August 24-27—Republican National Committee Convention in Charlotte, North Carolina 

☆ September 15 – Greater Houston Council FRW General Meeting  

☆ October 5—Last Day to Register to Vote 

☆ October 13-30 Early Voting 

☆ November 3—Election Day 

☆ November 17– Greater Houston Council FRW General Meeting 

☆ December 14—Electoral College in Austin 

 

 

Political advertising paid for by GHCFRW. Micheline Hutson, Treasurer, 11007 Wortham Blvd., Houston, TX 77065. Contributions are not federal tax deductible as 

charitable contributions. Corporate Contributions are not permitted. This is not an endorsement of GHCFRW, its President, or its Campaign Activities Chair, only 

candidate information to help you make an informed decision and get involved with the candidate of your choice. Copyright © 2020 GHCFRWPAC 


